
 

                                                     www.darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk 

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher:  Sarah Tomlinson B.Ed (Hons), N.P.Q.H. 

 Deputy Headteacher: Sarah Williams B.Mus, P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.M.L. 

 Assistant Headteacher: Natasha Mulholland B.A Hons 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A number of Year 6 children have raised concerns over the content of ‘group chats’ 
on the app Snapchat. Children have shared that they are being added to groups 
without their consent and some children, including children from other schools, are 
using unkind words and inappropriate language in these groups. 
 
Snapchat has a minimum age limit of 13 and we would advise that parents and 
carers closely monitor their child’s use of this app and consider whether they are 
responsible enough to use this.  
 
We as a school will have no choice but to report serious concerns shared by children 
to the police. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Davie Kindon 
E-Safety Lead 
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